Town of Bergen Planning Board
* Minutes of May 27 2021 Approved
Bergen Town Hall
PRESENT:
Chairman Fink, Kathi McLaughlin, Lou Romano, Cindy Anderson, Mark Swanson, Dominick Camelio, Andrew Fink
Also Present:
Gerry Wood, ZEO
David R. Anderson, Jake Mauer , Charlie Cook, Todd Audsley

NOT PRESENT: Mark Gerhardy, Cindy Anderson, Connie Vanhoute

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink
Mark Swanson is recognized as a voting member of the board.
A Public Hearing was opened at 7:00 pm for the Zuber Subdivision-

There was no one in attendance or in opposition for this hearing, Andrew Fink motioned to close the hearing, Mark
Swanson 2N all approved.

Mark Swanson motioned to approve the May 25th, 2021 minutes, Dominick Camelio 2" all Approved .
New Business-
Liberty Pump

Charlie Cook and Todd Audsley were present- Preliminary plans were reviewed and discussed for Additional Warehouse
build, those plans are to be forwarded to the Town Engineer — Paul Charfield at MRB Group, as well as a referral to the
County Planning Board. A public Hearing will be scheduled for June 24" Meeting, subject to approval from the County.

Sheards Subdivision

Requested Subdivision does not meet zoning requirements and will go to the Zoning Board for Public Hearing and
review,

A motion to adjourn was made by Mark Swanson, Kathi McLaughlin 2", all Approved.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm
Respectfully Submitted,

Kim Donley, Secretary

cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk
Mike Lovett, ZBA Chairman

Ernie Haywood - Town Supervisor




